
The Committee has not addressed all of the issues which have been raised in the 
testimony, in the 1986 report of the Hendry Task Force on the National Arts Centre, in the 
NAC document The Third Decade and Beyond or in the report of the Nielsen Task Force on 
Program Review. For example, the Committee has not considered the recommendations 
made by the Hendry Task Force regarding the development of a comprehensive physical 
touring strategy, the Canadian content of the Centre’s programming, the annual summer 
Festival, the mandate of ex-officio members of the Board of Trustees, funding to enable the 
Centre to bridge the gap between the government fiscal year and the Centre’s 
programming year, and the ownership of the land, building and furnishings. The 
Committee reserves the option to pursue its study in greater detail at a later time.
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